
 
 

From: Hazel Rainone [mailto:  
Sent: April 13, 2012 11:05 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Re: Sault Ste Marie Public Utilities proposed increase in delivery charges
 
Regarding: Notice of application for an electricity rate change for Sault Ste. Marie Public Utilities Commision
 
I am a resident of Sault Ste Marie & a customer of the Sault Ste Marie Public Utilities Commission. I am
sending this email to voice my concerns about a current increase in delivery charges to reflect the costs of
the smart meters that were deployed. I do NOT support this price increase. I am a senior and prices have
gotten out of control.  We are already paying enough in delivery costs for our electricity & water. Please
consider stopping this increase for the benefit of not only myself but so many others...
 
With thanks....Hazel Rainone
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